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Hello parents, 

 

 Welcome to June! We hope everyone is enjoying the transition to warm weather and having a great start to 

summer, I know we sure are. We have so many fun activities planned for the kiddos this month and cannot wait 

to begin them but first, here are just a few monthly announcements and reminders for you.  

 

We would like to give a big welcome to the newest additions to our infant room family, Cyrus and Vincent! We 

are so excited to get to know them and help them learn and grow throughout the next year!  

 

We would also like to wish Stryker a very happy birthday as he will be turning one this month! It has been a 

pleasure taking care of him and we will miss him so much as he transitions on to the toddler classroom!  

 

Also, just a friendly reminder to please check your child’s daily gram every day for important information and 

needed supplies (diapers, wipes, etc.) With that being said, we ask all parents to please bring extra clothes for 

the summer so we can send their winter clothes home.  

 

Last, but not least, we would like to wish all our dads a happy Father’s Day! Your role is so important and we 

hope you have the best time celebrating it!  

 

As always, if you have any questions/concerns about anything please let us know! You can contact Ms. Erica at 

636-744-4955 or Mrs. Teresa at 573-205-2089. We want your babies to be safe, happy, and comfortable here at 

daycare. Thank you! 

 

Ms. Erica 

 

Ms. Lauren 

 

Ms. Gabriel 
 


